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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 4 - Spring Term - 02.02.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had another week of being busy in school with some ‘alien’ visitors to Miss. Gibson’s Year 1/2 

class! We also held our non uniform day to raise money for Hartlepool United, visits to Space to Learn and 

our girls’ Federation football team are in action today in a Hartlepool tournament with Mr. Gibson, our 

sports coach. A big thank you to those who donated money to the Hartlepool United Supporters Club. To 

raise £200 across our two schools was a great achievement and our pupils enjoyed the chance to try to make 

a difference to a local issue. 

Next week sees the sporting theme continue as some our pupils are through to the Cross Country Final as 

well as KS1 pupils attending the skipping festival. We are also holding our annual Careers and  

Enterprise Day on Tuesday. 

As always, the staff team work exceptionally hard to provide the best opportunities for our pupils, both in 

the classroom and in the wider  

curriculum. If families have anyone  

who would like to offer to speak to the  

pupils on Careers Day, if they haven’t  

already, please speak to Mrs. Hill.  

As we dance into the last week of this 

half term next week, we wish all of our 

families and extended families a  

fulfilling and peaceful weekend.  

Mrs. Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of The Week 

Early Years - Annabelle Bramley 

Year 1/2 - Saoirse Good 

Year 3/4 - Harrison Castle Rees 

Year 5/6 - Kieran Mason 

 

Hart Citizen  

Early Years - Lacee Anderson 

Year 1/2 - Lily Mae Todd 

Year 3/4 - Darcey Rennie 

Year 5/6 - Jack Wilkinson 

 

Maths Award   

Early Years - Monty Deer 

Year 1/2 - Matilda Crinson 

Year 3/4 - Chloe Parker 

Year 5/6 - Ashley Parker 

 

Golden Quill  

Early Years - Sam Cooper 

Year 1/2 - Olivia Coverdale 

Year 3/4 - Carisma Sanchez 

Year 5/6 - Carys Stoker 

Award Winners This Week 

Monday 5th February - Year 1/2 Skipping Festival - Brierton Sports Centre. 
Tuesday 6th February - E-Safety Day 2018. 
Tuesday 6th February - Cross Country Town Final - 1.30pm - 3.30pm. 
Thursday 8th February - Careers and Aspirations Day - Parents who would be 
willing to come into school to talk about their career please contact the school. 
Friday 9th February - Break up today for half term. 
Monday 19th February - Return to school after half term. 
Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd February - Year 3/4 Ford Castle Residential. 
Monday 5th March, Tuesday 6th March & Wednesday 7th March - 3.30pm - 
6.00pm - Parent Consultation dates. A letter will be sent home closer to the 
time with the designated dates for your child’s class. 
Friday 23rd February - APP at High Tunstall for Rugby - 1.30pm - 2.30pm. 
Thursday 29th March - Easter Service in Hart Church - 1.30pm - 2.30pm. 
Thursday 29th March - Break up for Easter holidays. 
Monday 16th April - Return to school. 


